
  

   Non-Mandatory Pre-Application  
Conference Minutes 

Town of Lake Park, Florida 
Town Grant Making Program 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 2:00 p.m. 
Commission Chamber, Town Hall, 535 Park Avenue 

 
The non-mandatory pre-application conference for the Town Grant Making Program was 
conducted on Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. by Grant Writer/ Chief Public 
information Officer Merrell Angstreich and Town Clerk Vivian Mendez. 
 
Grant Writer/ Chief Public information Officer Merrell Angstreich called the meeting to 
order at 2:00 p.m. and introduced herself.  Grant Writer/ Chief Public information Officer 
Merrell Angstreich explained the Grant Application instructions and forms (see Exhibit 
“A”). She explained the differences between the Small Grant Program and the Large Grant 
Program (see page 1 of the Grant Application). She explained how the grant funds are to be 
awarded and that will only be one funding round for this program for the Fiscal Year 2021-
2022. It has been made available each Fiscal Year (commencing October 1 through 
September 30). She explained that all applications must be submitted to the Office of the 
Town Clerk no later than February 4, 2022 by 5:00 p.m. 
 
She opened the floor to questions. There were no questions at this time. 
  
 
ADJOURNMENT:  
 
The Non-mandatory pre-application conference adjourned at 2: 10 p.m.  
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Town Clerk Vivian Mendez 
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